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rom: Mike Gibson <mikesuperfreak1@gmail.com>
Date: November 9, 2023 at 7:04:21 AM CST
To: Julie Stearns <jstearns@summithill.org>
Subject: Foia request

You don't often get email from mikesuperfreak1@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

 
I am requesting any and all communications and documents pertaining to a Feasibility study done on Summit Hill 161 from the years 2016 to present. 
Please include and contracts, emails and bids from the performing consultants. 
 
Thank you 
Mike Gibson
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